
 

  

 

 

Hong Kong Exchanges and Clearing Limited and The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited take no 

responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its accuracy or 

completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in 

reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement. 
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OVERSEAS REGULATORY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

(This overseas regulatory announcement is issued pursuant to Rule 13.09(2) of the Rules 

Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited.) 
 

Please refer to the attached announcement on the next page. 
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As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises Tan Sri Datuk Sir Tiong Hiew King, 

Mr Tiong Kiu King, Dato’ Sri Dr Tiong Ik King, Mr Tiong Kiew Chiong, Ms Siew Nyoke Chow 

and Ms Sim Sai Hoon, being executive Directors; Mr Leong Chew Meng, being non-executive 

Director; and Mr David Yu Hon To, Tan Sri Dato’ Lau Yin Pin and Temenggong Datuk Kenneth 

Kanyan Anak Temenggong Koh, being independent non-executive Directors.  

 

 

 

 



   

 
 
 
General Announcement 
Reference No MCI-100610-2538B 

 
 
Company Name : MEDIA CHINESE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED 
Stock Name : MEDIAC 
Date Announced : 11/06/2010 
 
 
Type : Announcement 
Subject            : MEDIA CHINESE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (the 

“Company”) – Completion in Related Party Transaction in relation 
to Acquisition of Shares in One Media Group Limited ("OMG") 

 
Contents : Reference is made to the announcement dated 4 June 2010 on the 

proposed acquisition of 44,260,188 ordinary shares of HK$0.001 
each in the issued and paid-up share capital of OMG by Comwell 
Investment Limited, a wholly-owned subsidiary of the Company. 
The Board of Directors of the Company wishes to announce that 
the consideration of the transaction was paid by the Company in 
full on 11 June 2010, hence the transaction has been duly 
completed. 

 
  This announcement is dated 11 June 2010. 
    
 


